
MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE, TRANSPORT, REGIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

 

Question No. 466 

Mr Garth Hamilton asked the Minister for Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development 
and Local Government, in writing, on 06 February 2024: 
 
In respect of the Toowoomba to Brisbane Passenger Rail Strategic Business Case and 
associated $15 million in funding provided to the Queensland Government by the 
Commonwealth, has the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, 
Communications and the Arts provided the Minister with a copy of the strategic business case 
for the Toowoomba to Brisbane Passenger Rail. 
 
 
Ms King - The answer to the honourable Member’s question is as follows: 
 
The Minister has not been provided with a copy of the strategic business case. The 
Queensland and Australian Governments are currently working together to consider next 
steps for this project following the Independent Review of Inland Rail.  
 


